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MEMORANDUM 
 

Date:   January 9, 2025 

Re:  Board Action Regarding Supplemental Post-Retirement Spouse Death Benefit 

 

On Wednesday, January 8, 2025 the Retirement Board amended the action taken by the Board on October 
23, 2024 regarding the Supplemental Post-Retirement Spouse Death Benefit funded by the Supplemental 
Retiree Benefit Reserve (SRBR).  The amended action included formally rescinding the adoption of 
California Government Code Sections 31760.2 and 31786.1 applicable to this benefit, to be effective for 
members retiring on or after July 1, 2025.  Members retiring on or after July 1, 2025 will no longer be 
eligible for this supplemental benefit.  

 
 

 


